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PIZZA AND SUB LUNCHES 

There will be no pizza or sub lunches available for the week of January 3rd.  
Please watch your email for when this will start up again for 2022. 

The online registration process for Kindergarten, September 2022 begins January 11, 2022. 

If you are wanting to register for French Immersion, we suggest that you register for this first as space is limited. 

PLEASE DO NOT CALL THE SCHOOL. ALL REGISTRATIONS ARE DONE ON LINE. 

 

It is hard to believe we are already deep into December and we are sending out our last weekly communication for 2021.  We would like to thank our staff, stu-
dents and parents for their continued support, flexibility and understanding.  It has been another year filled with life experiences, challenges, inspirations, 
learning and growing opportunities.  We are consistently inspired by the closeness and support that resonates within the CCPS community. 

Throughout the month of December, our students and staff have demonstrated kindness towards others through their words and actions.  The week is filled 
with theme days and events.  We look forward to taking part in these fun events. 

Our Food/Mitten/Hat Drive concludes on Tuesday.  The generosity of families donating towards the Southside Worship Centre is overwhelming.  Staff will be 
delivering the donations on Wednesday of this week.  Kindness matters and is valued.  The contributions will go a long way for so many of our families.  Thank 
you to the Coyote Pack for organizing this event. 

On Wednesday, students will be receiving their Rapid Antigen testing kit to take home.  DDSB will be sending out communication by Wednesday to all families.  
We encourage you to check your child’s backpack when they get home from school.  If you are leaving for holidays prior to Wednesday, please contact the of-
fice to receive your child’s kit. 

It is with excitement and sadness that we share this news with you.  Mrs. Cormack will moving on to a new learning opportunity within DDSB beginning January 
3rd.  She has accepted a promotion at the board office in a leadership role providing support and guidance to other secretaries throughout DDSB.  We have 
been so fortunate to have a kind, generous, knowledgeable, compassionate person supporting us for the last several years.  We wish her all the best with her 
promotion and we know she will do a ‘HOWLINGTASTIC’ job. 

From all of us at Carruthers Creek PS, we would like to take this opportunity to pass on our sincerest best wishes for the holidays.  We wish you kindness and 
good health for 2021 and we look forward to sharing the new year together. 

Embrace the good things, 

R. Saati and S. Pipher-Hogg 

 There a lot of items looking to go home this holi-
day.  Please have your child check out the Lost and 

Found before going home for the holidays.   

Lunchroom supervisors are needed for both am and 
pm.  If you are interested, please call Rema Saati, 
Vice Principal at 905-683-0921. 
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OUR DOORS ARE BEING TRANSFORMED INTO A WINTER WONDERLAND 

_______________________________________________________________ 

 


